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Enhancing Direct-to-Patient Relationships 
 

HHS is committed to reducing regulatory burdens facing medical professionals, 

especially those serving in rural areas.  To achieve this goal, HHS continues to look for ways to 

improve or eliminate regulations that impede the ability of medical professionals to provide the 

best possible care to their patients.  HHS also believes that health care providers are a valuable 

resource whose input and ideas are essential to a positive health care reform effort.  HHS also is 

committed to an open and transparent process for developing new voluntary payment models 

that providers can participate in.  Finally, HHS has established various avenues of technical 

assistance to help clinicians be successful in providing efficient, high-quality care to their 

patients.   

Achieving the President’s goals to reform Medicaid will require providing States with 

more flexibility to improve healthcare delivery to meet the needs of their unique 

populations.  Direct Primary Care practices, in which physicians offer primary care services to 

patients at a set price, generally without payer or insurer involvement, are a mechanism to 

improve physician-patient relationships.  Some State Medicaid programs are already testing this 

innovative care delivery model.  HHS will explore opportunities for States and providers to 

further expand Direct Primary Care, which will support improved health outcomes for Medicaid 

populations. 
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